
 

From: Chris Barranco <chris.barranco@mcloudcorp.com> 
Date: Thu, Sep 6, 2018 at 9:31 AM 
Subject: FW: Latest image (w/out middle school) 
To: Corrina Guardipee-Hall <corrinag@bps.k12.mt.us> 
 
Hi Corrina, 
  
Thank you very much for your time this morning! Below is the savings chart per school - The average cost of the bulbs is $6.45/each. Again, we 
are available to come up on Tuesday, if invited 
  
Chris Barranco 
Vice President of Business Development 
mCloud Corporation 
580 California Street, 12th Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94104 
702-496-2516 
www.mcloudcorp.com 
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